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From: Tim Clynch <tClynch@bridgetown.wa.gov.au> WAFC
Sent: Friday, 31 July 2015 3:07 PM -

To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review 39 JUL 2015
Subject: Submission - Proposed Electoral Boundaries

The Council of the Shire of Bridgetown-Greenbushes considered the proposed electoral boundaries at its meeting
held on 30 July 2015 and with respect to the boundaries of the Warren-Blackwood Electorate resolved the following:

That Council:
1. Note the release of the proposed changes to electoral boundaries by the WA Electoral Commission

2. Determines to lodge a submission supporting the new boundaries and name.

Council's comments are restricted to the boundaries and name for the Warren-Blackwood District.

Regards
Tim Clynch
Chief Executive Officer
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